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Somehow, we are in our penultimate week of 
Summer Term 1!  With plenty to share over the 
last 2 weeks we welcome you to our latest 
newsletter… 
 
Lunchtime Staff 
 
After saying goodbye to Mrs Haddow, we have 
been able to appoint a new midday supervisor, 
Mrs Roberts started us with us last week and is 
very excited to be part of our family and support 
our children.  
 
Year 6 
 
A huge shoutout must be given to our Year 
6s.  This week they carried out the national 
assessments for KS2 – SATS.  They 
approached these with such maturity and 
showed a great will to give their absolute 
best.  It really was fantastic to be able to see 
them do this, and to see just how ready they will 
be as they prepare for Secondary School 
throughout our final term.  
 
Bikeability  
 
You have probably noticed bikes coming in and 
out of school this week.  Year 5s have been 
completing their Bikeability course, 
understanding and practicing how to cycle 
safely on roads in different situations.  The 
instructors were very complimentary about the 
group and what good ambassadors they were 
for our school.  
 
V.E Day 
 
Last week we celebrated V.E Day throughout 
school.  It was lovely to see the school 
picnicking all together as one community, and 
hearing the rich discussion about past and 
present and how grateful we should be for the 
lives we live today was very humbling.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Vision 
 
In Collective Worship this week our theme has 
been ‘One Vision’.  It has been a fantastic 
opportunity to re-visit our vision: Love of our 
community, Love of learning, Prepared for 
future.  The children are always so insightful 
and thoughtful when we discuss this and it is a 
wonderful to see them being able to make links 
between what we discuss and teach in school to 
their own lives, present and future.   
 
Sports Day – Thursday 22nd May  
 
Just a reminder that Sports Day is earlier this 
year – fingers crossed a change in time will give 
us more luck with the weather!  We will be 
looking to start races at 9:30am at the Village 
Hall.  Please do remember that it can be a 
daunting experience for some of our pupils.  We 
know as parents it can be a concerning to see 
your child overwhelmed, but please rest 
assured we will look after them, with this in mind 
we do ask that you do remain in the marked 
areas for the whole event meaning we can 
ensure children’s safety and a smooth event.  
 
Class Photos and Year 6 photos 
 
Just a reminder that our class photos and year 
6 photos will be taking place on Tuesday 
20thMay. 
 
Welcome to those new to our community 
 
This term we have welcomed a number of new 
families into our community.  It has been lovely 
to have them join us see them settling in so 
well.  If you do see any new faces on the 
playground, please do say hello as I am sure 
they will appreciate having a familiar face as 
they begin their journey with us.  
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Outdoor Education 
 
As the weather improves, please do remember 
that the clothes we send our children in on 
Outdoor Education should be appropriate for 
the task.  Shorts and tops should be a suitable 
length, with the understanding that there is a 
change any items worn may get dirty or 
snagged on trees etc. 
 
Out of school achievements  
 
As we move into summer, we know that lots of 
children will be taking part in tournaments, 
competitions and gradings – if this is you, we 
wish you the best of luck and please let us know 
how you get on so we can share your 
successes!  
 
 
Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   

 

 
 
 

 


